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TO THE SPANISH SECURITIES COMMISSION 
Fluidra, S.A. (“Fluidra” or the “Company”) pursuant to the provisions of section 
228 of the Consolidated Text of the Securities Market Act passed by Royal Legislative 
Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, hereby issues the following: 

 
MATERIAL FACT 

 
 
In the framework of the Company's Share Buyback Program, as reported to the 
Spanish Securities Commission on 25 October 2018 in material fact under registration 
number 270821, as at 4 January 2019 the Company had bought back the maximum 
number of shares to be acquired under this Program, namely, a total of 482,920 
shares representing 0.25% of the Company's share capital. 
 
Therefore, the completion of the Share Buyback Program is hereby reported, as is 
the reinstatement, as of today, of the operations pursuant to the terms of the 
Liquidity Contract entered into with BNP Paribas, S.A., Sucursal en España, as 
reported in material fact under registration number 254452 of 11 July 2017. 
 
 
 

Sabadell, 7 January 2019 


